
PROFESSIONALISM & ETHICS SECTION 
May 2, 2017 

I. Call to Order by President Jodi Nafzger 
II. Officer Reports 

 
A. Chair 

1. 1L Law School Orientation Programs 
a. Dates: Sat, Aug 12th (Concordia); Mon, Aug 14th (UI Moscow); and Tues, 

Aug 15th (UI Boise) 
b. Fundraising to date-$250 donation from the Environmental and Natural 

Resources Section. 
 

2. Fourth District Bar Spring Fling Golf Tournament: Friday June 2 at 
Warm Springs Golf Course  
 

3. Need CLE Volunteers: June 6th meeting and Environmental & Natural 
Resources Section. We will have a discussion of the proposed Rule 8.4g.  If 
that does not come together as a CLE, Brad Andrews volunteered to prepare a 
backup CLE if needed.   

 
4. Ethical happy Hour-the last one was fun and successful.  We made a small 

profit.  The committee will look into the availability of the Stonehouse to hold 
the next one at the beginning of June, 2017. 

 
5. Annual meeting CLE in Moscow: Thursday July 13, 3:30-5:00, Ethics 

and Practical Issues Dealing with Person with a Developmental Disability.    
Bob Aldridge will be presenting along with a co-presenter Amy Cunningham.   
 

6. Advocate Sponsorship: September 2017 
4-5 articles are needed.  The submission deadline is July 12, 2017.  We have 
two people committed to writing articles: 

1.) Elizabeth Schierman (ethics in the practice of patent law and a new pro 
bono patent program) 

2.) Yvonne Dunbar (the P&E section’s study of ABA Model Rule 8.4(g))  

We need 2-3 more people to write articles.  Jodi may ask the Pro Bono 
section to contribute an article. 

7. Other-discussion of Richard C. Fields civility award 



The Young Lawyers Section will be hosting a picnic on June 22, 
2017 to promote awareness of the Lawyer Assistance Program 
 

B. Vice Chair-no report 
C. Treasurer 

1. Financial Update-We are in good shape overall.  
D. Secretary-See minutes 

 
III. Adjourn 


